
CYFA March Board Meeting – 5/20/18 

Attendance:   Jeremy Nelson, Chad Whiting, Greg Ehrich, Brad Sanders, Eric Simmons, Laurie Wold, Dave 

Dexter; Rick Wagner 

Notes: 

• Everybody grab a couple signs from Rick and put around community. 

• League update: possibly having a bowl instead of bracket; weekend before MEA 

• Games start 9/8; games on 1 week night and Saturday each week 

• Chad is going to attempt to get US Bank on 8/25; all teams would get a game at the stadium, 

potential conflict with “Back to Football” 

• 6th grade Coaches meeting was held; a draft will take place and the team formation will be 

dependent upon registration numbers. 

• Concussion training through TCA will be happening; needs to be taken by the coaches before the 

first game; head coaches before the draft on 7/29 

• Diggins will be handing out flyers at the elementary schools for registration 

• Coaches gear – need to determine what will be provided to coaches this year. 

• Jared Taggart needs a replacement; Jeremy Nelson will be taking over the Treasurer position 

effective immediately. Jared will be sending the tax forms to Laurie. 

• Gambling will be submitting donations to CYFA; average $2K/ month likely 

• Reversible jerseys will be red/ white; Rick will have his guy mock up a few designs  

• Working on reserving the varsity fields on a Saturday for an all-day CYFA event  

• Flag football fees were increased $5 

• 5 scholarships  to date; 80 registrations at this point – up from last year 

• Community Ed invoice for ad – sent to Jeremy 

• Brad Sanders to lead some clinics before the season for registrants; @ Middle School; Brad will 

send out the schedule, once it get nailed down. 

• Shared interest with Centennial Wrestling to be added to website. 

• Email blast will be sent to get coaching interest 

 



 

The next board meeting will be June 10h at 7PM at Green Mill. Please note this is changed from 6/17 to 

avoid conflict with Father’s Day.  

 


